                                                                                                                                                                    July 20, 2022
High School Registration Location Change 
To better accommodate more families in advance of the new school year, The Department of Education will be temporarily relocating from current Family Welcome Center locations to back-to-school sites:
· From Monday, August 1 – Friday, September 16, please visit the designated back-to-school temporary site (see below).
· On Monday, September 19, Family Welcome Centers will return to serving families at 415 89th Street.

The Back to School Registration Center location Serving District 20 High School Registrations is:
***P.S. 152 School of Science & Technology, 725 East 23rd Street, Auditorium, 2nd Floor, Brooklyn, NY 11210






CYS School Liaison
718-630-4805


